
 

  
THE MISSION OF USD 466, SCOTT COUNTY SCHOOLS 

INTENTIONALLY EDUCATING TODAY, SUCCEEDING TOMORROW… WE ARE SC! 

 

 

 

 

To: Parents of USD 466 

From: Jamie Rumford, Superintendent 

Re: Lunch Program 

Date: September 8, 2020 

 

As of September 3, 2020 (last week), Scott County Schools is able to offer FREE 

BREAKFAST AND LUNCH to ALL enrolled students! Funding for this comes from 

the USDA, so it comes at no cost to the school district. It is likely this funding will 

last until December, so it will eventually run out. Nonetheless, we are happy our 

students and families can benefit from it throughout the fall months! 

 

It is important to note that extra milk or items from the ala carte menu will have a 

price attached. These extra items are not covered by the USDA funding. 

 

Although no paperwork is required from parents to participate, it is still important 

that families complete the Free and Reduced Lunch Applications included with 

enrollment paperwork. Families who qualify for free or reduced lunches will 

benefit when the USDA funding runs out. Free and Reduced funding also provides 

the school district with resources necessary to help our students. 

 

For questions about our lunch program, contact Kathy Eaton, Food Service 

Director, at keaton@usd466.org.  

 

Regards, 

 

 

Jamie Rumford, Superintendent 
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